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It’s nearly time to decide the worthy winners of our annual Pride of Table Tennis Awards – and we are looking for
volunteers to help us with the judging.

The judging panel will meet on Wednesday, January 3 to select the winners from nominations in all categories.

If you would like to play your part in supporting our sport and helping to honour the unsung heroes who put so
much time and commitment into table tennis around England, then this is your chance.

If you are interested, please fill in the form below before the deadline of December 8.

The awards will be presented at the PG Mutual National Championships on Saturday March 3, 2018.
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